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INDIANA STRUCTURAL ENGINEERS ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCES 2020 SCHOLARSHIPS 
 
February 25, 2020 

The Indiana Structural Engineers Association (ISEA) is proud to announce the winners of its fourth annual 

scholarship.  The 2020 scholarship award recipients were Christian Dennis (University of Notre Dame), Sabrina Gaitan 

(University of Notre Dame), and Donald Fuerstenau (Purdue University).  The recipients are all seniors at their respective 

institutions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

The ISEA scholarship is awarded to outstanding university students studying Structural Engineering who plan to pursue a 

professional career in the practice of structural engineering.  Up to three juniors or graduating seniors intending to 

continue with graduate studies in the field of Structural Engineering are eligible for the award amount of 

$2,500.  Applicants are evaluated based on criteria including academic performance, experiences in extra-curricular 

activities, career aspirations, and recommendations.  Juniors and seniors attending an ABET accredited civil engineering 

university in the state of Indiana or graduates of an Indiana high school attending a like university outside the state of 

Indiana are eligible for participation in the scholarship.  Due to support of our loyal sponsors ISEA is able to offer 

scholarships to deserving candidates. 

 

ISEA is a non-profit organization for Structural Engineering Professionals which promotes continuing education and 

engineering excellence for our members and guests. We are a member organization of the National Council of Structural 

Engineers Associations (NCSEA).  Please visit seain.org to learn more about ISEA, our events, and the scholarship 

program.  

 


